Bushey Road Liverpool L4 9UA

0151 226 1929 www.florencemelly.org

Monday 17th May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

School Photographs - 7th/8th June 2021

I am delighted to inform you that the school photographer will be visiting our school on **Monday 7th and Tuesday 8th June 2021.** These are the first two days back after the Whitsun half-term break. **Every child in our school will be photographed both individually and with their classmates** as part of a class photo, but unfortunately, **we cannot facilitate sibling photographs this year.** I appreciate that this is disappointing but the logistics of coordinating this and moving children around school safely is just not feasible because of the COVID-19 pandemic. We are very much still operating in bubbles, minimising the amount of social contact between children and preventing any unnecessary movement around school.

There is absolutely no obligation to purchase the photographs.

If you really do not want your child to be photographed, please complete the slip below and return it to either the school office or to your child's class teacher, as soon as possible. Alternatively, contact your child's class teacher on Class Dojo.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Take care and stay safe.

Mr Leach Headteacher

If you can DREAM it, you can do it!

I do not wish my child to be taken as an individual

Name of Child:	Class:	
Parent/Carer Signature:	Date:	c
		I